
~

september 8. 1978

Ms. Mary Spores
Assistant to Director
Research Services Administration
Northwestern University
Rebecca Crown Genter
Evanston. lL 60201

Dear Mary:

Thank you for responding so promptly to my request for additional
SUPA stationery and envelopes•. After requesting this material I
decided to send the letter regarding the Dole-Bayh patent pollcy
BUI to all the U. S. Senators with a copy to the SUPA Officers and
Trustees. Thus our supply of stationeryiand envelopes is again
low and I would appreciate your sending me an additional supply
at your convenience.

Also. will you.please senc;l?fl.c~k to either me or WARF from
the SUPA treasury in tbe amo~,of $16.60£01' lCeimbursement
of the cost of mailing the above lli:\tter.

Very truly yours.

HOWard W. Bremer
President
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